
This term we caught up with our Halling House Cup events from Term 2 and completed our Term 3 

events. We would like to say well done to everyone who took part! 

Term 2 Football - Winners = Harris 

Term 2 Spelling Bee - Winners = Lambarde 

Term 3 Tennis - Winners = Harris 

Term 3 Quiz - Winners = Lambarde 

In the photographs above, we have our House Captains showing off their winning trophies - yellow 

ribbons for Harris and red ribbons for Lambarde. 

Welcome to the third edition of Halling ‘s Spectacular Sports Newsletter written by our Sports 

Writing Team - Will, Sophia, Felix and Leo.  

Term 3 has been super-busy with lots going on inside school with our Halling House Cup events. 

Please see below for the results of our Term 2 and Term 3 House events.  

It has also been busy outside of school where we have had our first school event involving our Year 

1 and Year 2 pupils. We also began our swimming lessons at Larkfield Leisure Centre.  

Will, Sophia, Felix and Leo. 

  



In Term 3, Halling Primary School has offered 

many clubs for our pupils to join. The clubs were 

run by many teachers. In summary, we think our 

school has had a great selection of clubs! 

Our Term 4 clubs are:  

• AAT Choir 

• Film Club 

• Communications Team  

• TTRS 

• KS1 Keyboard and Mouse Skills  

• KS2 Minecraft 

• Basketball 

• Racket Sports     

• Running 

• Chess  

• Reading Club  

We want to thank all of our teachers for running these clubs for us. Already we have had 54 

clubs made available to us and we have not had to pay for a single one!  

Bikeability 

Some of our Year 6 pupils are currently    

completing their Bikeability course. 

34 of our pupils in this year group have now 

completed the course. 

That’s an amazing 61% of us! 

We would like to remind all of our Mums, Dads and carers that we cannot take part in PE      

lessons if we have our ears pierced and cannot remove the earrings. We also need to wear 

the correct PE kit. As it is still cold, we can wear our tracksuits and outdoor clothing but they 

must still be part of the school uniform rules. We enjoy wearing our house colours for PE 

and want to keep it this way so can we please not wear clothing of unusual colours and with 

messages and slogans on them.                                                                                                

Thank you! 



 

Mrs Mitchell, took our team of Year 1 and Year 2 pupils to our first KS1 festival. Taking part in a        

variety of different challenges involving running, jumping, throwing, balance and striking, the children 

came 9th overall. We’d like to make a special mention to Max who came 1st overall in the bouncing 

and Lily who came first overall in the balance.  

We are hoping to take part in other events for KS1 later in the year. 

Recently, Mr Harrison took some children to an AAT event. We started strong and won our first  

four games but after that, we lost our first game. We kept our heads high and did not give up! 

After many wins and even some losses, we ended up placing… 2nd!! The whole team persevered 

throughout the afternoon and everyone was extremely pleased with where we placed. As well as 

placing highly, the team was extremely polite and set a great example for Halling! 

 



 

On the 8th of February, Miss Martin took six Year 6 children to a MYG table tennis tournament.         

In total, the children played eight matches where they won six and drew two. As a result of this, the 

children placed 4th! As well as placing highly, the children were also unbeaten for the whole of the 

tournament.  

Even after they lost their singular matches, they kept their heads high and did not give up.  

The children played fantastically and everyone was so pleased and happy with the result and how 

much fun they had together! 

 

After their recent selection into the 

U11s Kent Korfball squad, our three 

Year 6 pupils only went and won 

their first tournament! This was 

backed up by a silver medal for one 

pupil in the U13s squad the following 

day! Well done guys. 



 

On Friday 19th January, Miss Leese took a squad of Year 5 and Year 6 plus a Year 4 pupil, to the 

Mini Youth Games Swimming at Medway Park. After coming 2nd last year they gave it their best 

shot and had some fantastic results. It must be mentioned that our Year 4 pupil won the boys’ 

25m front crawl, came 2nd in the butterfly and 3rd in the backstroke. Not bad for a Year 4 up 

against Year 5s and Year 6s!  

Overall the team came 14th out of 31 schools and all had a swimming time. 

 

UPCOMING 

In Term 4, the Halling House Cup events will be: 

TTRS and Cross Country 

Halling Primary School will be competing in 

MYG Cross Country and AAT Basketball              

in Term 4.  

Year 5 will begin their swimming lessons. 

Thank you to 

our sponsors 

for our school 

sports kit! 


